
[6 -2/3p-

,
,

CONNECTICUT YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY
/

BERLIN, CCNNECT6 CUT

P.O.SOE 270 H A RTFORD. CONN ECTICUT 06101

Take*=one

203 666 6911

November 8, 1978

Docket No. 50-213

Mr. Brian K. Grimes, Assistant
Director for Engineering and Projects
Division of Operating Reactors
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

References: (1) B. K. Grimes letter to All Power Reactor Licensees
dated July 11, 1978.

(2) W. G. Counsil letter to B. K. Grimes dated July 26, 1978.
,

Dear Mr. Grimes:

Haddam Neck Plant
Model Appendix I Technical Specifications

In Reference (1), Connecticut Yankee Atomic Power Company (CYAPCO) was requested
to submit a license amendment application to incorporate the NRC Draf t Appendix I
Technical Specifications. The requested submittal date for the Haddam Neck Plant
was November 8, 1978.

Since that time, representatives of CYAPCO have been actively involved in generating
comments on the draf t specifications via the Atomic Industrial Forum (AIF) Task
Force. Efforta regarding development of plant-specific specifications have also
been initiated. '

.

's However, due to the fact that revisions to the model specifications and NUREG-0133
are currently being finalized, and that these draf ts are significantly different
from the original version, it is impractical for CYAPCO to meet the November 8
submittal date. Other pertinent considerations for the delay were documented in

Reference (2).

Subsequent to CYAPC0 review of the revised versions of the pertinent documents,
plant-specific specifications will be generated. In the absence of a detailed
review of this material, a firm submittal date cannot De supplied. However, it
is estimated that this effort can be completed on or about January 30, 1979.
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We will keep you advised of our progress.

Very truly yours,

CONNECTICUT YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY
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W. G. Counsil
Vice President
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